
Minutes of the Board of Directors Meeting of 
Columbine East Homeowners Association, Inc 

Friday May 27, 2022 
 
 

A Board of Directors meeting was conducted via email from 5/22/2022 through 5/27/2022 to 
address a request for approval of a new shed on the property at 2810 Primrose Ct and a 
request for approval of a new fence at 904 Laurel Lane.  The Board approved both requests and 
notified the property owners via email.  


